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Gentlemen:

As a Sl-year resident, born, raised, and living in New England, I
strongly urge the Commission to procede to adopt it's proposed
clarification of emergency planning requirements for low-power
licenses. Also to make clear that off-site emergency sirens are
not required during low-power testing.

Nulcear power is a needed resource with far less environmental
impact than alternate methods such as fossil fuels.

Pleape take a good, hard look at what you have done concerning
nv71 ear power in general and simplify the licensing process.
2!..s it done with a one-stop process, in which you have spelled
out objectives to be attained (not every little detail in how to
obt2in the objectives) and a review and monitoring by staff to
ensu;4 that they beleive that the objectives will, in fact, be
at%ined.
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